
From: boo@steppingstoneseventcenter.com 
Date: June 9, 2021 at 9:42:47 AM PDT 
To: John Kieley <johnkieley574@gmail.com>, Board Assistant 
<boardassistant@templenh.org>, Earl Sandford <Earl@sandfordsurvey.com> 
Subject: We might have found someone to help us with the Survey! 

 
Dear John and Carole, 
I hope you are both well. We are working hard to get your requests fulfilled asap. Thank 
you for your work on behalf of the town. 
I spoke with Earl Sandford of Sandford Survey Engineers in New Boston.  He has done 
a lot of the surveying for folks like the Ezells and my brother so he was familiar with the 
property.  He seemed game to help. 
However, he wanted to make sure we were not running down a rabbit hole with Scope 
of Work.  He is very busy, as are the other surveyors who my sons have been trying to 
track down.  
He was hesitant to reach out to you directly John as he has done many of these types 
of zoning projects.  I am hoping that by making the correspondence open to the public 
that you can outline the scope of work so we can get started as soon as he is able.  He 
does need to know the detail which he has to provide so he can give us some idea as to 
how soon he can come. 
With respect and thanks for your help. Warmly, literally and figuratively, Boo 
  
  
  
-- 
Isabella (Boo) Martin 
Stepping Stones Farm & Event Center, LLC 
19 Putnam Road, Temple, NH, 03084 
(603)321-5255 | boo@steppingstoneseventcenter.com 
www.steppingstoneseventcenter.com 
"Come CELEBRATE with us" 


